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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed mountain roller coaster. The

Sandias are sacred land to many of us for varying reasons and degrees. Mostly it is wilderness near a large

urban area. The land and its habitats need our protection. I am opposed to this project for the disruption that it

will cause in terms of noise, displacement of wildlife, destruction of land and the basic disruption to the peaceful,

quiet natural land that is the Sandias. I understand that NM needs economic opportunity and that we are a

playground to many neighboring states however this is not the right development when looking at the biggest

pictures for preservation of our precious natural gift that are the Sandias. 


